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          12th July 2022 

 

 

Dear Class 1 Parents, 

Class 1 have once again demonstrated great learning attitudes and behaviour in class and have earnt 

enough stickers for a whole class reward. They have requested a ‘Wheelie Day’, whereby they can 

bring in something with wheels! We have discussed in class what this means, and we all agreed that 

there might not be space for actual bikes and no to skateboards or roller skates.  

Our ideas for what the children might like to bring in, if allowed to by home and are not too precious 

are: 

• Scooters (we have some at school too) 

• Remote control cars 

• Toy cars 

If your child would prefer not to bring anything in or does not have anything with wheels, then we 

have reassured them that there is plenty in school to share. 

We will put some time aside for this reward on Tuesday 19th July and all items will go home on the 

same day. 

Many thanks for all your support, 

 

Class 1 Team 
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